



14 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Due to Government led track and trace systems we have a group of staff absent as they are having to self-isolate for 14 days. Currently, we are unable to provide onsite teaching for your child's year group. I appreciate the disruption this may cause to your family and we will resume on site teaching for all year groups as soon as we are able.

From tomorrow your child will be able to access work through Class Charts. Full details and a link are available on the school website to support home learning. If you have any queries, please contact the school via: RemoteLearning@ssa.bfet.uk

They will also have a work pack to complete.

If you are eligible for Free School Meals and would like to arrange a school meal while your child is absent, please also contact the main school office.

As a school, we are following the government guidance to ensure the safety of our pupils, their families and our staff. Our social distancing measures, cleaning and hygiene arrangements are in place throughout the day.

There is further information about Coronavirus, and the measures we are taking to protect children, on our school website.

The students are to return to the academy on Monday 2nd November 2020.

Thank you for your continued support

Neil Reynolds Headteacher





